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2nd September 2024 

Dear High Bank families, 

 

I am delighted to have been appointed as the new headteacher for High Bank JIN School and I 
am very much looking forward to getting to know all our pupils, parents, carers and staff.   

I have moved from London up to Yorkshire with my family but have worked in London primary 
schools for 17 years. I am committed to continuing the excellent work High Bank does, 
providing the very best education for your children and have a particular interest in reading 
and writing.  

When I first visited High Bank, I was struck by how dedicated the staff are, the feeling of 
community and how fantastic the children are – they were so keen to share with me what 
makes them different, and valued.  

From my experience, I know that a successful and happy school depends on all of us working 
together. As parents and carers, you make an important contribution to your children’s 
achievements, and I’m excited to build on the relationship between you and the school. 

We will be holding a number of events over the next term, including a welcome meeting to 
share our priorities for the coming year and answer any questions you may have. We will be 
hosting regular coffee mornings and opportunities for you to come in and see the fantastic 
learning your children are doing. Key dates for this half term will be sent out to you this week 
and I look forward to meeting many of you at an event.  

I will also be available in the playgrounds before and after school whenever possible, so please 
do say hello.  

You’re also welcome to contact me via the office at office@highbankschool.co.uk . 

We are looking forward to welcoming the children back to school on Wednesday 4th September 
at the usual time. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

Sarah Tai 

Headteacher  
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